National Principals' Month

Recognition given to the principals of our district.

October 18, 2015

A special recognition was given at the school board meeting on Tuesday, October 13th. October has been declared as National Principals' Month and the principals of our school district received a certificate of appreciation due to their outstanding commitment, dedication, and leadership towards Floydada ISD. The principals at FISD are Wayne Morren, who is the principal at Floydada High School and Floydada Jr. High, and Carlos Munoz, who is the principal at A. B. Duncan Elementary.

